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The key items of note from the Chairman’s perspective are: 
 

 Attended presentations organised by GoVNews on the paperless environment in the 

public sector 

 

 Update meeting with Wera Hobhouse, MP for Bath and Councillor Dine Romero 
 

 Bi-monthly meeting with RUH Lead Governor  
 

 Met with the Chair of Weston Hospital and site visit 
 

 Attended the West of England Academic Health Science Network Expo at UWE – 
Making and Maximising Opportunities  

 

 Annual update/audit planning meeting with Deloitte auditors. 
 

 Chaired a successful Caring for You event on Women’s Health 
 

 NHSI quarterly oversight meeting. 
 

 Attended NHSI seminar on Well Led for the Future – a development session for NHS 
Board members 

 

 Completed half-yearly appraisals of the NED’s 
 

 Member of the interview panel for RUH Director of Nursing and Midwifery, Chief 

Operating Officer and for the Appointments Commission as independent Chair for an 

AWP NED appointment. 

 

 RUH were very pleased to receive a letter from James Gray MP thanking us for 

treating him following his recent fall at the House of Commons. James also wrote a 

letter to the local paper headed “Fall brings home the marvels of our wonderful 

NHS’s care” and thanking the RUH ”where the fantastic surgeons successfully 

operated on my ruptured ligaments”. 

 
 

 


